BOARD OF WATER/SEWER COMMISSIONERS
70 East main Street, Norton MA 02766

Thursday July 23, 2015 005 AUG 2b A & uS

6:30 PM Meeting called to order. Commissioners Diane McElligott, Luke Grant, Steve
Bishop, Bernie Marshall, Fran Yanuskiewicz, Attorney’s Ilana Quirk, Peter Freeman
Lloyd Geisinger

Commissioner Grant spoke on Sewer and collapsing of septic tanks. Sewer Dept. and Board of
Health should coordinate together to witness the collapse of tanks being taken out of service.

Discussion on Board of health low interest loans and that connection fee can’t be financed.

Commissioner Grant made a motion to Adjourn to the Joint Selectmen’s Meeting. Second Steve
Bishop, unanimous.

Discussion post Joint meeting with BOH Agent Chris Zahner. Boards need to work together so
another issue doesn’t fall through cracks. Departments need better accounting of properties that
are to be tied in. Treat customers as they were already on Sewer. Possibly blank Bill them. More
discussion to follow.

Ilana Quirk and Peter Freeman discussion in Regards to transfer remaining sewer capacity from
Thorndike LLC to Stonebridge. Discussiion on retirement of remainder of sewer flow, an “End
game”. Commissioner Grant made a motion to that the Chairwoman be allowed to sign an

agreement between parties should an agreement be forthcoming. Steve Bishop Second. All in
Favor.

Minutes from the June 23" meeting were accepted as read. Commissioner Grant made a Motion
to approve. Commissioner Steve Bishop Second. All in Favor.

All appropriately processed bills were signed.
Next meeting Tuesday August 11, 2015 at 6:30 pm.

Meeting adjourned 9:45 pm.



BOARD OF WATER/SEWER COMMISSIONERS
ACCEPTED AND APPROVED MINUTES FOR THE

Board Meeting Held: 3J\y 33/ 2018

Respectfully submitted,
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Diane McElligott, Chairwoman Date Approved
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Steve B1shop, Clerk Date Approved
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“uke Grant, Member Date Approved



